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Dear Paul NEW YORK, N.Y.10022

I was really pleased to see in the

Globe how you have maintained your interest

in the Sakharov family. It is certainly

good to have Liza in this country, but the

plight of his in-laws needs to be aired

constantly.

Did you see 60 Minutes a week ago yes-

terday? It was the story of how a Justice

Dept. lawyer discovered that certain U.S.
agencies had brought Nazis into this countr,

during the late 19hOs and early $0s. The

lawyer, John Loftus, who is one of your

constitutents, has been writing a book on t: 1e

sub)ct for the past year--I hope we will

publish it in October.



I hope you and your family are well and happy

in your new place. Let me know if there is anything

I can do.

Best,


